
 

 

 

Transport Australia Society - Future of Transport 

directions paper 

Engineers Australia is preparing a “Future of Transport Directions" paper to deliver a 

combined perspective on the many changes occurring in transport behaviour, 

technology and industry. 

Engineers Australia aims to influence the policy debate by engaging with government, 

private sector and community stakeholders. The paper is expected to be published in 

the fourth quarter of 2022.  

The paper is being prepared with inputs from the electrical (power implications of 

electric vehicles), mechanical (changing vehicle technology) and civil (transport 

networks) colleges.  

TAs is contributing to the paper via a sub-committee from the TAs National Executive 

Committee. TAs inputs are based on our existing discussion papers, namely Urban 

Transport Systems, Climate Change and Transport, and Road Safety.   

 

 


